
	

	
Community	

	
Building	inclusive	partnerships	with	families	and	our	wider	community	is	an	important	
process	that	develops	over	time.		It	is	our	belief	at	Pod	that	by	creating	a	welcoming	
environment	for	our	families,	Educators,	local	community,	Elders	and	our	professional	
partners	we	can	collaboratively	make	decisions	that	will	establish	the	ongoing	
priorities	for	children’s	learning.	
	
Our	Educators	respect	the	culturally	appropriate	way	to	build	connections	with	local	
Aboriginal	and	Torres	Strait	Islander	communities	and	in	doing	this	seek	to	build	their	
own	cultural	understanding.	These	relationships	are	deeply	important	for	teaching	
children	respect	for	the	first	peoples	of	Australia,	Aboriginal	and	Torres	Strait	Islander	
people,	their	culture,	history	and	contributions	to	their	country	and	community.		
	
Regular	sharing	of	information	about	children’s	education	and	engagement	with	our	
families	and	local	community	members	provides	the	platform	for	a	holistic	approach	to	
learning.	
	


